
 

 

School Resource Officer 
Safety continues to be a commitment 
from both Broward County Public 
Schools and the City of Plantation. 
PPE welcomes Captain Gallagnani!  
Officer Bill went back to road patrol.   

 
SINGLE POINT ENTRY 

All visitors MUST have a valid photo 
ID and go through the STAR system in 
the front office to enter the school.  
Badges must be worn at all times 
during school hours. 

 
PERIMETER GATES 

Perimeter gates will continue to be 
locked during the school day.  They 
will be opened during arrival and 
dismissal.  Please make sure your 
child(ren) arrive and are picked up on 
time.  Patterns of tardiness and early 
pick-up will be monitored.  Students 
are permitted on campus at 7:25am 
to eat breakfast.  Not earlier! 

 

 

In order to comply with Senate Bill 7026, we will be 
having monthly Code Yellow/Red Drills.  These drills 
are designed for students to practice in the event there 
is a potential threat of an intruder on campus.  We will 
also continue to have our monthly Fire Drills and 
Tornado Drills twice a year.  We will communicate via 
Parent Link when such drills have taken place.  If you 
have any questions, please call the school!   

                               

 

Monthly Safety Drills 
  

               SAFETY UPGRADES 

We have recently added additional 
video surveillance cameras and 
window shades.   Stay tuned for more 
updates thanks to the $100,000 School 
Choice vote from Spring 2019.   

        IDENTIFICATION BADGES 

All students, staff, and visitors MUST 
wear identification badges. All students 
will receive temporary badges until their 
permanent badge arrives after Fall 
Picture Day on August 22, 2019.  

                  ONLINE FORMS 

Make sure you complete all online 
back to school forms.  It is vital that 
we have current emergency contact 
information.  Please sign and return 
the confirmation page to your child’s 
teacher ASAP!   

SAFETY IS OUR #1 PRIORITY 
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